Dear Client,

Welcome to ‘The Ivan G. Seidenberg School of Computer Science and Information Systems at Pace University’. 
We are here to help you learn about computers. We hope you have a great experience. There are a few guidelines we have in our classroom:

· We are all respectful to each other in our classroom.

· We will have snacks after class out in the common hallway, however we cannot bring food into the computer classroom.

· Please do not have side conversations while the instructor is teaching.

· Please be ready to learn and participate.
· While the instructor is teaching, please listen carefully.
· We would like you to ask questions if you need help.
· Please be patient with your student teacher, we are new at this!
We hope you enjoy yourselves and learn a lot about computers. By following these guidelines, it will make class go smoothly which will give us more time to have fun and get our work done. Thank you.  Your TS 105 Class.
